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Minute extract from meeting held 19 September 2007 
 
 
Hutt River Advisory – 6 September 2007 
 
 
Members of the Boulcott Golf Club tabled and spoke to a submission proposing an alternative positioning for the 
stopbank from Connelly Street to the Boulcott Golf Club No. 1 tee.   The club believed this new option would reduce the 
impact of the improvement on the course.   A Hutt Golf Club representative spoke in support of the proposed alternative 
plan.  Councillors noted the importance of ensuring that amendments of significance are not made without speaking to 
the affected parties.  

 

Resolved  
 

That the Committee: 

 
1. Receives the report of the Hutt River Advisory Committee meeting held on 6 September 2007, items HRA 64 

to HRA 70 inclusive. 
 

2. Requests that Greater Wellington officers investigate other options for the green alignment with the 
Boulcott Golf Club and any other affected parties. 
 

Members of the Boulcott Golf Club made an amended submission to council, including an alternative positioning for the 
green alignment.   A Hutt Golf Club representative spoke in support of the proposed alternative plan.   Councillors noted 
the importance of conducting public consultation properly and ensuring that amendments of significance are not made 
without speaking to the affected parties.  

 

 

 


